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This is a reminder and follow-up to the information you received in January.  
We are beginning to work on our Convention Yearbook and we want to 
involve as many Branches as we can. 

Over the past few years, we have attempted to create a “Convention 
Yearbook.”  A book you will pick up 10 or so years from now and read 
about our Districts and Branches.  Who your officers were, what activities 
you were involved in and of course, pictures, the best story teller of all.  
Please be part of this important publication. 
 
We also have sponsor pages at $1.00 per name that are highlighted at the 
end of a District in the book.  The memory page is a way to remember our 
deceased family members or recent members who have passed away.  
$5.00 per name places their names in the book and the names are 
displayed at the Mass at the Convention.  Please remember, that these 
lists need to be e-mailed to info@icf.org. 
 
The deadline for all of the above is July 1, 2023.  Please mail or e-mail 
your information to the I.C.F. Office, 8393 Capwell Drive, Suite 110, 
Oakland, CA 94621.  E-mail – info@icf.org 
 
If you have any questions, please call the office at 1-888-423-1924.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation and participation in this worthy book.  All of 
the Convention Yearbook Materials can be found on our site www.icf.org in 
the Officers’ Portal under the Documents for Quarter Ending 12/31/22. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Convention Directors’ Committee 
Central Council - 2023 

2023 CONVENTION 
SOUVENIR BOOK 

 


